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Crush for a Crush!                                       

The Grade 5 class is selling 

cans of Crush for $2.00 each 

that will be given out the afternoon of              

Valentine’s Day. Send a treat to someone 

special or treat yourself!  This fundraiser 

will support the class trip costs to the      

Telus Spark Centre.   

The Grade 8 Leadership Class is selling  

Candygrams at lunch for $1.00 each and 

those will be delivered to Livingstone      

students on February 14 also! 

A reminder that we are a nut aware school, so 

please refrain from bringing any food items that 

have nuts or nut byproducts for snacks or lunches.  

Let’s work together to keep our students safe!                        

For more information and snack                                     

suggestions, please visit foodallergycanada.ca. 

Livingstone School Council &                                                        

Parents Association Meeting                                                                                          

Tuesday, February 13, at 6:30 p.m. 

Sabre Athletics                                                                              

Good luck to our Jr. teams this Friday! The Jr. B 

Girls team will play at home vs. JT Foster at                  

3:00 p.m. and the Jr. A Boys game will follow at  

4:15 p.m.   The Sr. Girls are competing  in the Milk 

River Tournament this weekend.    Go Sabres!                                                                                          

One Book Five Schools!                                                                    

We hope families are enjoying The Lion of Mars.                     

Students are answering daily trivia questions and all 

answers are entered into a prize draw!                          

All families may keep their copy of the book and the 

initiative is sponsored by TC Energy and the Crowsnest 

Pass Literacy Foundation.  

We are accepting registrations for Kindergarten 
for the 2024-2025 school year.                                           

Eligible students must be the age of 5                              
by December 31, 2024.                                                             

To register, please visit livingstoneschool.ca and 
follow the registration tab.  Please call the Office 

at 403-628-3897 for more information. 

The LSA Society will be hosting its first online   

Silent Auction on March 24 & 25!                                                                  

Donations for this event are  greatly                        

appreciated and may be given to any LSA                      

athlete or dropped off at the Office       

The Lost & Found is full of winter gear and 
other apparel.  Please stop by to see if    

any items belong to your child. 

Grade 4 SPCA Field Trip:  February 15 


